
 

 
Dear Charity Champion, 
 
Our country is facing an unprecedent crisis and we thank you for your continued commitment. 
 
The Giving Organisation Trust and its charities are all doing their part in the fight against Covid-19 
and the extended fallout as a result of the lockdown.  
 
Please see the overview Covid-19 action reports for all ten charities. 
 
The sad reality is that the drop in revenue to these charities will in all probability be significant 
during this time of uncertainty, while their workload will only increase. 
 
We are also in contact with the solidarity fund. One of their key items is to deal with the 
humanitarian need that is developing and our charities are already on the ground doing the work 
right now. The solidarity fund will have to use these very same charities but due to the processes 
will only delay in the funds reaching them in the end. 
 
Please don’t take away from the charities already doing great work on the ground as outlined in 
the summary. 
 
Life as we know it will never be the same, as the pandemic has affected everyone globally. Lives 
and livelihoods are being lost and sadly there is no lockdown for disease or poverty. 
 
In times like these we are even more thankful to our faithful donors who enable us to keep our 
‘engines running’.  
 
Please click on this link to view The Giving Organisation’s Covid-19 Crisis Summary Intervention 
document. 
 
Once again, THANK YOU….our charities can never do what they do without your help. 
 
Click here to view the Annual Review 2019/2020 

https://payrollgiving.co.za/documents/TGO%20Covid19%20Crisis%20Intervention%20Summary.pdf
https://payrollgiving.co.za/documents/AR%202020.pdf


 
 


